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Our Colorado threads never stop
bringing us together. 
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State President’s News

Thanks to all of you that joined me in January for my Spreading the Threads in Colorado Zoom chat. It was

good to see everyone and touch base on the chapter news in Colorado.

Since December I have attended two IC President’s Zoom meetings. Many of the states are still being cautious,

but others are quite active and busy. They are looking forward to their Spring Board meetings and State

Conventions. I too am looking forward to both in person activities in Colorado.

In December I attended the DAC/DEC Christmas luncheon. It was a beautiful day. Candie Patino and I had a

very enjoyable time.  Then a week later I attended with Riki Johnston the Epsilon Epsilon Christmas Tea. That

too was a very enjoyable afternoon. Attending both activities I got to see many Colorado sisters I haven’t seen

in a long time in person. 

I hope many of you watched the 50th anniversary of the partnership with St. Jude and ESA. I have the link to

watch it if any chapter would like it. I am happy to forward it. 

Spring Board will be March 18-19. Beta Zeta is looking forward to us coming to Canon City. They have a speaker

planned for Friday evening after dinner. I am planning to go to dinner on Saturday night after the meeting for

those of you who are staying overnight or live close enough to join us. The registration form is in this Golden

Lamp and will be on our website. I will keep you posted on what time activities start on Friday night and plans

about dinner on Saturday.

Have a great February and I will see you in Canon City.



Hello ESA Sister's,  

Happy  Halloween 

Thank you all for your wonderful articals. 
 
As a reminder: 
Please send all articles to:  dixie@dixiedaly.com 
In the subject line put

 Golden Lamp News  - Please send byApril 1st. 2022
Also, list what category you'd like your article under:
Chapter News & Chapter #
Officer News 
Council News
Colorado State Council
Officer Report 
Disaster Fund
Other. . . 

Please add your NAME - CHAPTER# & EMAIL ADDRESS  in case
I have questions on your article. 
If you do not get a response from me, please send again, emails do get lost. . . 
I can be reached by text or call on my cell phone 970.988.2156

Could you please send all articles in a . . . 
Word Doc and Pictures in Jpeg  or png

Please go to esacolorado.org to see our latest Golden Lamp newsletter, please share too :)
 and for those who have asked to have it mailed, I'll be sending it out to you.
 If  you would like a past enewsletter or have not received one
 please email me or call me at 970-988-2156 and I'll send it out to you.

Thank You With  Love, Dixie Daly 

A  Message From 
The Golden Lamp Editor 
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"Parliametarian" 




Rocky Mountain Regional Roundup will be held in Moab, UT this year and the

registration form is on the Colorado website. This is a time for getting together with a

smaller group than at IC and is a great time to form friendships with our sisters from the

other four states in the council. 

If you come to Roundup there is much to see in Utah. You might want to plan to spend

some extra time exploring the Arches National Park, Capitol Reef, the Great Escalante

and Grand Staircase, Brice Canyon and maybe the Canyon Lands. If you have a four

wheel drive vehicle you could even try rock crawling!

This is also the year to elect new officers for the RMRC so if you are interested in running

please let me know. The nominations will be taken at the IC Convention in Indiana and

then the slate of officers will be voted on at Roundup. 

Hope you will join us in Moab at the Lazy Lizard International Hostel August 12 – 14, 2022. 

Kathy Garrison

Rocky Mountain Regional Council President
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Follow your threads to Canon City for the Colorado ESA

Spring Board Meeting

When: Friday, March 18 and Saturday, March 19.

Where: Brookside Town Hall, 1720 Brookside Ave, Canon City, Colorado

Time:  Friday 4pm til 9pm

              Saturday 9am til 4pm

Registration: $50  Deadline for registration Monday March 7th

Hotel reservations at Hampton Inn 102 McCormick Pkwy, Canon City 

Call hotel directly at (719) 269-1112 and ask for confirmation #94602549

Under name of Nancy Trebella

Rooms with 2 queen beds are $102 plus tax and include breakfast

Registration Form:

Name __________________________Phone#___________________

Chapter Name & Number ____________________________________

Dietary needs________________________________________

Please circle: State Officer, State Chairman, Chapter President, Lamplighter

Please make checks payable to Pam McGee. 

Mail check and registration form to Bonnie Gillmore, 3909 Jefferson Dr., Loveland, CO 80538. 

Phone 970-690-5331.
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Just need to remind everyone that your chapter award forms need to

be postmarked by April 1st.Looking forward to having a lot of

participation in awards this year.  

Forms can be found on the WEB SITE! 

You can also request them from me.

My address:   

Loydette Knight 

 34479 Columbine Trail West 

 Elizabeth, CO 80107 

Phone # 303-646-3174

See you in March.

Loydette Knight

CSC Awards Chair

 

CSC Awards Chair
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Hello ESA Sisters, 

We sure hope you're all getting ready for spring and ready to say good-bye to the snow.

 This month some of our members and a few guest got to Stamp Valentine's for the Loveland

Chamber Re-mailing program and it sure was fun!

We had Dan Daru with Fox 31 capture the girls stamping! He is sure a funny guy, such a fun

morning! Here's a few pics from our special day. . . 






I have been quite lax in submitting all the fun things that Zeta Tau, #2064, in Colorado Springs was

up to in 2021. So, here’s a rundown.

In May we had our first in-person get together since COVID started. To celebrate we had an Ice

Cream Social at a local shop. It was great to see everyone again.

Then in June we held non-staged open houses at our St. Jude Dream Home. We sold out early: 10,000

tickets raising $1 million! We are now gearing up for this year’s home.

We had 2 socials in July. We toured the Pioneer Museum and went to a movie theater that serves

dinner. Both were a lot of fun. We want to do the movie/dinner again. 

In August we had our annual Garage Sale. The money raised will help greatly to support our local

charities. And in November we were able to join a craft fair & sold baked goods. Again, the money

raised will help our local charities.

As COVID resurged in December we held a ZOOM Christmas Party. It was a great way to appreciate

each other in the Christmas Season. Games & gifts (delivered to each other’s homes) rounded out

the night.

As we head into the New Year we don’t know when we will get together again so we have started a

ZOOM Book Club for our socials. And finally, we will be having our Valentine’s Day Party, also via

ZOOM. Again, there will be games, cards & gifts. All these have kept us smiling and together as ESA

sisters.

Mary Heldt, President, Zeta Tau #2064

Chapter News
Zeta Tau, #2064 
Colorado Springs 
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We continue to hold our meeting on DUO for the time being and hopefully we will be able to be

together again soon. This is the year we elect new officers and we have a slate that we will vote on

next month. 

We had a very successful Nutcracker Holiday Tea at the Manor house this year after having to

forego last year. We had 97 attendees and everyone was so glad to see each other even with the

mask mandate. JoAnn Singley made the trip from Oklahoma to still be part of our annual project.

It wouldn’t be the same without her. We had a lot of first timers and many that we see every year.

We have set the date for the 2022 Holiday Tea for Saturday, December 3rd and hope to see you all

there. 

We have a prospective new member and she has already been involved in our Tea. She will be a

great addition to our chapter.

We hoping to have the entire chapter attend IC Convention in Indiana this year as it is the 50th

anniversary of our joining Danny Thomas in supporting St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital. We

have members receiving their 30 and 45 year Service Awards. This should be a special year.

Will see you at Convention in May!

The Scribe

Chapter News 
Epsilon Epsilon #1896 

 Denver
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Chapter News
Kappa Iota #5442

Golden



Happy Valentines Day from Kappa Iota to all our 

ESA Sisters and Brothers!



Gamma Chi News

Loveland as you know is the Sweetheart City of Colorado and the town is gearing up for February and

Valentine’s Day. To celebrate February and to honor our newest transfer member Ruth Mary Lyon’s and her

disbanded chapter Alpha Lambda, Greeley, we are hosting a Chili Supper with monies going to St. Jude. This

was an activity they held usually in March. Please join us on Thursday February 17 at 6 pm at Mt. View

Presbyterian Church, Loveland. The cost is $10. We are holding this in conjunction with NCC.

The chapter continues to keep busy holding our monthly meetings in person and having guest speakers. In

December meeting we held a cookie change. In January we changed meeting places and met at Riki Johnston’s

home. Now starting in February, we are back at the Mirasol Senior Community Event Center.

During December we helped the Kayla Foundation again with their annual Food/Toy Drive. We also stuffed 120

Christmas stockings that we handed out at the Veteran’s weekly breakfast at the Golden Corral. It is always a

fun morning, and the Vets are always so enjoyable to chat with and they are very appreciative. We also spent

time interviewing some of them and shared what we learned for our Educational January meeting. It was a

great morning. We sold candied nuts, our homemade toffee, and Pizzelles at a Boutique in December. We held

our annual Amaryllis Contest with monies raised going to Alternatives to Violence. Chuck Minch’s flower was

the first to bloom, but he donated his half to Alternatives to Violence, too. Chapter members also attended the

NCC Christmas Brunch. 

We continue to volunteer at the Food Bank and Community Kitchen. We are having our annual Bunco Party

March 5th and a Blood Drive in April.

Happy Valentine's Day,

Your Gamma Chi Sisters
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